
 

 
Swyddfa Ddeddfwriaeth 

Bae Caerdydd 
Caerdydd 
CF99 1NA 

Legislation Office 
Cardiff Bay 

Cardiff 
CF99 1NA 

Ffôn / Tel: 02920 898101   
E-bost / Email: legislationoffice@wales.gsi.gov.uk 

 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg/We welcome correspondence in both English and Welsh   

 

 
Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth Rhif.2 
Legislation Committee No.2 

19 May 2010 
 
Dear Ann 
 
1. You recently gave evidence on behalf of BT Cymru to the National 
Assembly’s Legislative Committee 2 as part of its stage 1 consideration of 
this proposed Welsh Language (Wales) Measure. I am very grateful to you for 
attending the meeting and for contributing to a very informative evidence 
session. 
 
2. Unfortunately in the session on 13 May, time ran out before all the 
issues had been covered and I am therefore writing to ask you if you could 
provide answers in writing to the following questions: 
 

a) You state that it is not possible to comment on the financial 
implications of the proposed Measure, due to the lack of clarity. Please 
could you elaborate on this statement? 

 
b) Are you content that the Regulatory Impact Assessment, included in 

the Explanatory Memorandum, makes a realistic assessment of the 
financial implications of the proposed Measure? 

 
c) Have you any views on how the provisions in the proposed Measure 

will impact on consumers in practical terms? 
 
3. Could you please reply by 4 June.  
 
4., I hope these are clear but please do not hesitate to contact the 
Committee’s Deputy Clerk, Owain Roberts on 029 2089 8101 
(owain.roberts@wales.gsi.gov.uk) if you want to discuss these issues further.  

 

Ann Beynon 
Director BT Cymru 
Ty Cynnal 
Watkiss Way 
Ely Fields 
Cardiff CF11 OSW 

The proposed Welsh Language (Wales) Measure – additional evidence to 
Legislation Committee No.2 
 



 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Val Lloyd AM 
Chair, Legislation Committee No 2 


